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		Save the Dates!!

		

		, Monday November 26, 2012 - 17:03:16

		

		  The Sisters of the Good Shepherd �s Annual Craft Fair will be held on December 9th and 10th after all Masses.�   

 AND 

 The Faith Formation Department will be holding their Christmas Bazaar December 15th from 2pm to 6pm and December 16th from 8:30am to 2pm.�    
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